
Despite the difficulties COVID-19 has placed on non-

profits and other businesses in Pulaski county, FWC had 

yet another successful fundraising event! The 11th Annual 

5K Run/Walk for Life took place on October 10th, 2020. 

The weather was perfect for a fun-filled family event 

outdoors. We would like to extend our appreciation to 

all of our sponsors: Kimberly F Lowe- Attorney at Law, 

Blue Grass Ready Mix, Memorial Chapels & Crematory, 

Buckhorn Flooring, Lone Oak Printing, Precious Jewels 

Christian Childcare, Fort Wood Hotels, Phelps Health, 

Knights of Columbus, Warehouse Ink, AireServ Heating 

& Airconditioning, St. Robert Glass, Security Bank, Sellers 

Sexton, and B & B Theaters.   

11th  Annua l  Run /Walk  

Special points of 

interest: 

• Masks/Towels 

available for 

purchase to benefit 

FWC 

•  2020 Christmas 

ornaments: $7 

• Drop off your 

gently used baby/

maternity items any 

weekday.  

• Option Line is 

available 24/7 @    

1-800-712-4357 or 

text “HELPLINE” 

TO 313131  
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Chr istmas  on  the  Square  Dec  3 , 2020  

Look for us this year at the 

annual Christmas on the Square 

in downtown Waynesville on 

December  03. All the wonderful 

festivities begin at 6pm and go on 

until 9pm. We will have diaper 

cakes to raffle off and will be 

handing out lots of FWC freebies. 

We will also have FWC towels/
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The Giving Tree 

 

Ways to Support our            

 Mission 

• Monetary-one time gifts 

or monthly pledges at  

    www.supportmyfwc.com 

• Attend FWC fundraising 

events 

• Donate material goods 

• Volunteer in the center 

• Become a Church Ambas-

sador or participate in our 

Baby Bottle Drive 

• Become a Board Member 

• Shop through Amazon 

Smile                     

https://smileamazon.com 

• Follow and share our  

Facebook posts 

burp rags and masks for sale to 

help fund our mission of saving 

lives. Make sure you find our 

booth and get your 2020 

Christmas ornament! We look 

forward to seeing each one of you 

and sharing in the celebration of 

the reason for the season; the 

birth of our Savior.  

 



 

Over the last four years, 

retired Army Colonel of the 

Corps of Engineers, Robert 

“Bob” Kirsch, has volunteered 

at FWC as a member of the 

Board of Directors, with the 

last 3 years serving as the 

President. His tenure is 

coming to an end at the end of 

this year, however, he will 

continue to be a volunteer on 

the board. He has a deep 

passion for the pro-life 

mission and his actions reflect 

this. As he took his turn 

Bob Kirsch: FWC Board President   

leading the fight for little 

foot prints to be seen through 

each baby born, we pray he 

can see the foot prints he has 

left in all of our hearts. We 

want to thank him for 

serving all of us and the Free 

Women’s Center of Pulaski 

County.   

ACTS 20:35 In everything I did, 

I showed you that by this kind of 

hard work we must help the weak, 

remembering the words the Lord 

Jesus himself said “ Its more 

Blessed to give than to receive.” 

FWC recently remodeled the 

front office to provide safety 

& security to the staff & 

volunteers while keeping a 

professional and open space 

for the clients. Mr. JJ Stokes 

graciously offered his 

services for free, completed 

our vision in a timely manner, 

and worked around us so we 

did not have to close the 

doors to those in need. He has 

a servants heart and is on a 

mission in our community to 

spread the love and word of 

Jesus. We felt honored to 

have him serve in our office 

and pray with us daily. He did 

an amazing job! Thank you 

for being the hands and feet 

of Jesus.  


